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Sarah Leach

Subject: RE: 1145 Pelham Street

From: Paul Watson    
Sent: Tuesday, November 8, 2022 4:24 PM 
To: Shannon Larocque <SLarocque@pelham.ca> 
Subject: 1145 Pelham Street 

 
Good Afternoon, 
  
Wanted to send letter of support for the 1145 Pelham Street Project. I think it's a good size, design and would 
have minimal impacts on traffic, noise and light pollution. I reccomend the zoning by -law amendment be 
accepted.  


